
My name is Jon Arms. I am a former mayor of Waterloo. I write to you in regards to SB 
978.  
 

Every year another law is introduced and gun debate is at the head of the line and 
seems to be on everyone's mind. On one hand you have law-abiding citizens and on the 
other you have citizens who fear guns and citizens who do not want anyone to own 
guns.  
 

SB 978 is truly an infringement on law-abiding citizens rights and only going to make 
law-abiding citizens victims of SB 978. While every citizen should be accountable for 
their actions making unconstitutional laws to restrict law-abiding citizens is not 
constitutional.  
 

I heed you to help stop these attacks on are constitutional rights for every Americans 
sake and Oregonians.  
 

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.  
Sincerely former mayor Jon Arms 
 


